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Friday 27th November 2020 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

I am sure you will appreciate our usual Christmas activities will not be able to take place, but we have made some 

plans which we want to share with you, more details nearer the time. 

Tuesday 1st December- Monday 14th 
December 

Christmas cards can come into 
school. 

Each year group will have a 
Christmas post box that will be put 
outside every morning so that the 
children can drop their cards into 
them. The cards will then be 
distributed during the last week 
before Christmas 

Friday 11th December- Christmas 
Jumper day 

Please wear Christmas jumpers to 
school 

A donation of £1 to save the children 
would be much appreciated. 

Friday 11th December Christmas 
Lunch day 

Please order the lunch via Parent Pay Order by: 3rd December 

Friday 11th December Christmas 
Head dress competition 

Children to design and wear a 
Christmas Head dress.  

This could be a hat, crown, antlers 
you decide. 
Prizes will be given for most creative 
designs. 

 

Each year group will also be doing a Christmas theme video which will be shared with parents / carers during the last 

week of term. 

We will be doing our best to make school as Christmassy as possible and I would just like to say once again a big ‘Thank 

you’ to everyone for your support. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Emma Goodwin 

 


